
Kennebec Valley Community College is requesting bids for the sale of a 2004 Freightliner Digger 
truck. This item will be sold as is, where is, with no warranty expressed or implied. This item is 
located on our Harold Alfond campus. Successful bidders will be responsible for the removal of the 
item. Sealed bids must be clearly marked “Digger” and mailed to: KVCC Attn: Brianne Pushor 92 
Western Ave. Fairfield, ME 04937 Bids must be received by 2:00 p.m. February 14, 2025. Late bids 
will not be accepted. KVCC reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids. 

 


